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Where did summer go?  It was a 
great summer with lots of fun 
with family and friends.  Alt-
hough we are now entering au-
tumn, we have lots to look for-
ward to with our many activities 
on our schedules.  As we go into 
cooler weather and slow down 
our pace, I want to remind eve-
ryone that dancing is good exer-
cise and brings people together 
that care about their good 
health.  So, put us on your cal-
endars now before they fill 
up~~ 
We had a goal of 100 members 
by the end of this year.  At this 

point in time we have a way to 
go to reach this goal. We have 
lost some members due to ill-
ness, moving away and from 
simply not able to come due to 
other things going on in their 
lives.  But there is always next 
year and with your help we can 
proudly reach our 100 goal.  
Our DJs are providing terrific 
music for dancing and for pure 
listening pleasure. We have also 
added more music that our folks 
can dance to even if they don’t 
shag. The DJs love to have re-
quests and play their music for 
you. So, dancing free flow is 
okay. We welcome anyone and 
any type of dance on the floor. 
We will be adding more line 
dances to get everyone up. The 
shear movement of your body is 
healthy.  Over the next few 
months, we are considering our 
shag lessons and the actual 
dance time and even the fre-
quency of our club night. They 
may turn out to be different 
nights or other changes, so stay 
tuned to these possibilities.  Ei-
ther way, we want you all to be 
happy and look forward to 
dancing! 
The word that SOS was great 
fun came back from many of 
our members that attended.  
Please read the  Donna’s article 
in this newsletter.  I did not go, 
and I missed out on the fun.  -

We have activities 
coming up in our 
BBC plans to include 
dancing at the Mall, 
co-sponsoring dances 
with bands and other shag 
clubs, parties with other orga-
nized clubs in our area, and 
Fairs and parades. There are so 
many ways for you to get in-
volved.  We are planning to 
have a Halloween party and it 
will truly be unique, so put the 
week of Oct. 23-27 on your cal-
endars.  Specifics will follow in 
our Bugle Club.  Our Christmas 
party will be on 12/14 and will 
be filled with merriment to the 
tunes of our DJs.  Check the at-
tached flyer for a fabulous New 
Year’s Eve party at the Outer 
Banks.  Many of us are planning 
to go. 
As we go into the end of 2017, 
please communicate your ideas 
and suggestions to our board. 
We want to make our BBC the 
best club in Virginia and one 
that is responsive to your recre-
ational choices.  We want to be 
here for you!  Stay tuned be-
cause we are changing our 
dance venue soon and are excit-
ed about our new dance loca-
tion. Watch the Bugle Call for 
details!  So embrace your 
strengths and take care of your 
health and...let the good times 
roll!~. 
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BBC  Big Little Blast 
Great time was had with BBC members dancing and celebrating our special night.  Hope 
you were among us.  Thanks to many Northern Virginia Shag Club members for joining us 
and dancing to Dicky’s beach music.   We all enjoyed the food and the games until it was 
time to close up.   Thanks to the committee and to all that helped put the party together~ 



September 2017 Fall Migration 
Fun was had by all who attended Fall Migration this year.  The 

weather for the entire week was wonderful.  Warm sunny days and pleasant evenings 

on Main Street.  Great bands were heard every night in the Spanish Galleon.  One of 

the best I heard that week was the Entertainers on Thursday night.  Fun Sunday  and 

Fun Monday drew huge crowds and the groups had everyone dancing to the great mu-

sic. Almost every shag club had private parties during that week at the many dance 

venues.   

One of the most memorial events that week was the Memorial Celebration that is held 

on the beach in front of the Ashworth Hotel every September on that Wednesday at 

12:00.  The event is put on and paid for by DJ Rich from the Pittsburgh Shag Club. The 

event honors all military, first responders, police and firemen for there brave service.  It 

is a very moving experience.  This year they had approximately 60 men and women 

come forward for the public to thank them.  It truly moves you to tears with the music, 

professional singers and some sad true to life stories. 200 American flags are handed 

out to everyone and we joined hands in unity and song.  If you have never had an op-

portunity to attend please make a point to attend next September on Wednesday.  Plus 

that same DJ plays music at that same location everyday from 11:00 until 4:00 for free. 

This is a great place to put your sand chairs down, see old friends, listen to some really 

good music and enjoy the ocean.  If you have never been to SOS you truly don't know 

what you are missing and getting to know people from all over the country.  Make your 

reservations now.  

Fun Monday winners  

 Lucky…                   

  

 By Donna Bivens 



 

 

 

         

           

       Thursday 

         Nights            Fredericksburg,  Va. 

 

      10/26                  NVSC Shag’a’Thon 

      10/26                  BBC Halloween Party 

      10/25-11/17        BBC Board Nominations 

      11/30                  Introduce Candidates 

      12/07                 Vote closes 

      12/14                 Christmas Party  

      12/30-                OBX New Year’s Party      

 

 

 

 

 

       What’s Up! 

                  Donna Bivens     seadoin@aol.com 
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             Dance every Thursday night with the Battlefield Boogie Club   

Fredericksburg, Virginia 

Lessons start at 7:30 pm—dance until 10:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Dance every Wednesday night with the Northern Virginia Shag Club at the  

 Arlington-Fairfax Elks Lodge. 8421 Arlington Blvd. VA 6:30-10:30pm 

 

Check your Bugle Call e-mails for updates 

 

 2017  Officers 

President                               Audrey Borja                                             ledgestonemanor@aol.com                                                                                                                                        

                 703-401-5050 

Vice President    Ann Martin                                                 annmartin13@yahoo.com   

Treasurer:                    Darlene Weaver                           dweaverbandp@msn.com 

Acting Secretary:                 Linda Fisher                                               LINDA442@VERIZON.NET 

 

Board of Directors 

                                Leslie Siedsma                                          catlady13323@yahoo.com 

    Wendy Osborn                                          wosborn@colonialcircuits.com               

    Donna Dinger                                            normandy2@verizon.net 

                                                             

Committees 
Communications:  Dennis Bushor              bushorld@comcast.net  

Newsletter:                  Don Borja /Art Director/Editor                ledgestonemanor@aol.com 

Dance Committee                            Don Borja, Chair                                                             

Dance Consultant                Heather Jennings             shagnva@crosslink.net 

Website:                                            Wes Kirchner                                               wezleek@aol.com 

Fund Raising: Acting                       Shirley Kirchner                                          wezleek@aol.com 

Marketing/Promotion:                    Wes Kirchner                                               wezleek@aol.com  

Membership:    Darlene Weaver             dweaverbandp@msn.com 

Music:    Craig Jennings              craig.jennings@tsc.com                         

Sunshine:  Acting                             Donna Bivens                                               seadooin4@aol.com                                                               

                       Watch the Bugle Call for changes and upcoming events!  



Happy Feet Do Six Steps 
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October/November/December 

      NOTE! Check your BBC weekly  email communications for com-

ing events. The dates posted below are proposed 

dates for dance lessons. 

                 Beginner Steps for October 

Oct            05          Basic, Female Turn 

                     12          Basic, Male Turn, Start 

                     19          Basic, Fun Step 

                     26          Basic, Half Turn, Triple Basic 

                

                 Beginner Steps for  November 

Nov              02          Basic, Female Turn 

                      09          Basic, Male Turn, Start 

                      16          Basic—Fun Move 

                      23          Thanksgiving Holiday—NO Dance 

                      30          Basic, Start 

                       

 

Dec       Beginner  Steps for December  
                       07             Basic, Female Turn 

                       14          Basic, Male Turn, Start 

                       21          Basic, Fun Moves 

                       28          Basic, Kick Basic 
 

                  Novice Steps for  October 

Oct             12        Teach: Belly Roll with  Dip  

                          

                       26         Review: Belly Roll with Dip  

                                      Teach: Apple Jack, Female Turn with Applejack          

 

Nov          Novice Steps for  November 
                      09       Review: Applejack  

                              Teach: Tuck from Pivot 

                

                         16       Review: Applejack-  Teach: Tuck from Pivot 

                         23      Thanksgiving Holiday—No Dance 

                         30      Teach:  Fun Moves  

 

                  Novice Steps for December 
 

Dec             14    Review: Triple Basic, Teach: Crossover Basic 

 

                         28       Review: Triple Basic– Teach: Front Walk Up 

          

                                     

        

           Oct/Nov/Dec  
     
OCTOBER  
  
DINGER, DONNA            10/01 
OSBORN, WENDY            10/08 
THOMAS, CAROLYN 10/09 
WILDE, JANE            10/11 
BLAIR, KIM                       10/18 
OSBORN, MARK            10/26 
 
   
NOVEMBER   
    
BIVENS, LARRY             11/03 
LIPPS, MELISSA             11/04 
BIVENS, DONNA             11/06 
BUSHEY, ANGELA (ANGIE)   11/07                                            

DUYMICH, CHUCK             11/13 
SIEDSMA, LESLIE             11/24 
 
    
DECEMBER   
    
METCALF, CATHY             12/12 
LIPPS, RON                        12/13 
CROCKER, MELINDA  12/15 
CRUM, CHUCK             12/17 
BROWN, CARROL             12/22 
COLWELL, GEORGE  12/30 
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bill frosticK 
  
oct                             16 
 

   Craig Jennings 

Ron  Lipps 
 
Oct                           12 
Nov                           09 
Dec                            21, 28 
 

                  

Ron  Lipps 

Bill Frostick 

 

craig jennings  
               
Oct                                26                             
 

Nov   thanksgiving      23 

 
Dec                                07 

       Check the weekly bugle for new info or changes  

Guest DJ’S — 

 

                         oct                            05 
                         nov                            02 
                         dec                             07 

Dicky Estes 
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The Bugle 
     Battlefield Boogie 

By  Craig       

Jennings       



We extend warm welcome 

     to new BBC members! 

----------------------------------------------- 
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LOGO  ITEMS 
 BBC logo items are on sale every Thurs-
day night and through e-mail.  Don Borja 
can be reached through his e-mail  
(ledgestonemanor@aol.com) and Dennis 
Bushor on Thursday nights.  They are our 
BBC member representatives for logo 
sales.  Please support your club while 
getting quality merchandise at reasonable 
prices.  We recently added shoe bags to 
our inventory. So, if you don’t have these 
items, check them out and plan to get one 
of each. 

  Shoe Bags-       

  Shirts –             

  Hats -                

  Huggies-          

  Bags -   $ 30.00 

BBC NEWSLETTER- CAN 

YOU HELP? 
 If you have com-

puter skills and 

would like to help 

the BBC to com-

pile and produce the BBC Bugle 

newsletter, please contact a board 

member listed in the newsletter.  

We have a staff that has carried 

the responsibility of the newsletter 

for years, and we would like for 

someone else to have the oppor-

tunity to experience this fun filled 

activity.  We look forward to hear-

ing from you. 

     Weather Emergencies! 

 

Watch your e-mails for weather 

emergency notices.  

 

We try to be cautious in coming 

out to dance.  Lets think safety! 

Thank You! 
 

DVD’s 
Want to practice and perfect 
those basic dance steps?  
See Wes or Audrey to pur-
chase Beginner DVD’s for 
just $10.00. 

We are now 

Taking  

Orders... 

Discount Corner 
Dancer’s Wardrobe, located at 101 Washington Square Plaza, Suite 102A, (in the Ferry Farms 

Walmart Shopping Center) is offering a 10% discount to our BBC members.  Show your BBC Mem-

bership card to receive the discount.  If you need some new dance shoes, Dancer’s Wardrobe has a 

nice selection.  They are also willing to obtain specific styles as may be required.  This discount is 

being offered on all dance related products.   






